
 

 

Monday 2nd December 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

RECEPTION - Visit to West Midlands Safari Park 
 

We have arranged an educational visit for the children to visit West Midlands Safari Park as part of this term’s “In 
the Wild” topic. 
 
Dates of the visits are as follows: 
 
Tuesday 25th February 2025 - Nursery and class RH 
Thursday 27th February 2025 – Class RB and RG 
 
IF YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP OUT WITH EITHER VISIT, PLEASE LET YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER KNOW BY EMAILING 
yr@abbey.sandwell.sch.uk 

 
Reception children will need to arrive at school promptly for 8.40am on the day of their trip.  
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform and suitable footwear.  Your child will be provided with a packed 
lunch from the catering company.  Please indicate a choice of cheese or ham sandwich, or provide your own if you 
do not wish to order a sandwich in the notes box on your child’s ParentPay account.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £25.24 per child which includes tickets, travel and insurance.  Please refer to 
our Charging Policy for further details.   
 
Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to make payment for this visit and give your consent 
by Monday 3rd February 2025.  Please be mindful that the return date will be strictly adhered to, to enable purchase 
of tickets, organisation of transport, staffing ratios and submission of risk assessments to the local authority. 
 
Your child will be sent home with a specific consent form this week. Please fill and return this form into school no 
later than Monday 16th December 2024 as your child will not be able to attend without this form.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms. S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 
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